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Key Dates for your Diary 
 
A full diary of calendar dates will be 

sent out next week. 

From the Headteacher 

 

A very warm welcome to the start of another school year at Ibstone! A special 
welcome to all our new families who have had children start with us this year.  

 

I’d like to begin this newsletter by thanking all the parents and children for all 
the lovely gifts you gave to the staff last year. It was very kind of you to think of 

us. 
 

This year promises to be a very busy one, with a lot of exciting activities 

planned. We will be sending home the year planner with all the important dates 
on it next week, so you will know what to expect! 

 
Today we are sending home the curriculum plans for your child’s class for the 

term ahead, so that you will have an idea of the topics and subject areas that we 

will be covering. There is also some general information from your child’s class 
teacher on the curriculum letter for you to read. Children in Busy Bees class will 

be bringing home reading books today, and there is further information about 
this on their curriculum letter. Busy Bees will begin homework next week and 

spelling tests the week after. 
 

I am looking forward to working with you all this year, I hope that it will be a 

brilliant one for all of us.   

       Michelle Masters 

 

Congratulations!! 
 

 
 
To Miss Bristow and Toby on their 
recent engagement. 

Notices 
 
A single key has been found on the 

playground.  If you have lost a key 

please come to the school office. 

Well done to these children for 

their hard work this week! 

 


